
Dear Members of the House Rules Committee,  

 

Thank you for holding a work session on HB 3470. This legislation will address climate change 

in a comprehensive, meaningful way -- and we cannot wait for it. Hundreds of fires are burning 

in Alaska, Colorado is underwater, and here in Oregon we are experiencing severe drought. The 

threat of climate change feels more real every day, and it up to our elected officials to act 

immediately to prevent future catastrophe.  

 

Please move HB 3470 forward today. 

 

Thank you, 

Page Atcheson 

9025 N Berkeley Ave 

Portland, OR 97203  

 


